
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The City of San Saba will meet in Open Session on Tuesday, May 14, 2024 at 
City Hall Council Chambers, 303 S. Clear Street, San Saba, Texas, to receive 
comments from the Public regarding the following:  

 
  

James B. and Heloise H. Lebow are requesting that the San Saba City 
Council approve to permanently close for public use and purchase an 
Alleyway located within the City, approximately 1,000 square foot and 
bordered on the West side by Lots 1, 2, 3, and 4 of Block 6 of the Lindley 
Addition and bordered on the East side by Lots 1, 2, 3, and 4 of Block 13 of 
the Lindley Addition, is approximately one hundred (100) feet in length by 
ten (10) feet in width. 

 

Kevin L. and Monica M. Shahan are requesting that the San Saba City 
Council approve to permanently close for public use and purchase an 
Alleyway located within the City, approximately 240 square foot being a 
portion bordered on the North side of the South ½ Block 63 of the 
Harwood & Fentress Addition, is approximately sixty (60) feet in length by 
four (4) feet in width.   

 

The City encourages citizens to make their views known or objections to 
these requests at this public hearing. 

 


